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The purpose of this report is to comply with Section 73.2080(c)(6) of the Federal 
Communications Commission’s EEO rules. The report can be found in the public inspection file 
at 43 Montgomery Street, Jersey City, NJ and on the station’s website, www.wfmu.org. This 
report contains the following information:  
 
1. A list of the full-time vacancies filled by the Reporting Station during the Reporting Period.  
2. For each such vacancy, the recruitment source(s) utilized to fill the vacancy identified by 
name, address contact person, and telephone number.  
3. The recruitment source that referred the hire for each full-time vacancy during the Reporting 
Period.  
4. Data reflecting the total number of persons interviewed for full time vacancies during the 
Reporting Period and the total number of interviews referred by each recruitment source utilized 
in connection with such vacancies.  
5. A list and brief description of the initiatives undertaken pursuant to Section 73.2080(c)(6) of 
the FCC’s EEO Rules during the Reporting Period. 
 
Auricle Communications achieves broad and inclusive job and career outreach to potential 
applicants and interested parties of all races and ethnicities.  
 
Music Director- 
Recruited through NFCB list serve, NPR list serve, Ladio, listed it on WFMU.org, Email blast. 
Received 190 resumes. The stations General Manager interviewed 7 applicants via phone. The 
Auricle Board then reviewed top 3 candidates. Offer was made to the selected candidate and 
was made permanent on Oct 29th, 2018.  
 
 
 
  


